
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Caregivers, 

Dural Public School students will return to the classroom full 

time from next week, Monday the 25th May. 

From Week 5, Dural Public School will be returning to school full time, as announced by the Department of Education 

today. If you need more information, please refer to the Department of Education website: 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/news/latest-news/nsw-students-return-to-the-classroom-full-time 

Teachers and the Executive team will find out more this afternoon and we will inform parents and caregivers when 

we know more information.  

At this stage, drop off and pick up procedures will continue. K-3 students finishing at 3pm and Years 4-6 finishing at 

3:20pm. Thank you to parents for cooperating with social distancing. 

From this Friday, 22nd May, the online learning model will cease and traditional face to face teaching will commence 

from Monday 25th May.  

----- 
This week, Week 4, will remain in Phase 1, with classes attending 1 day a week. Kindergarten students are invited 

to continue to attend school each day, commencing from Monday 18th May.  

Week 4  
Monday 18th May Tuesday 19th May Wednesday 20th May Thursday 21st May Thursday 21st 

May 

5B and 6H 
KC and KN 

5D and 5L 
1H and 1P 
KC and KN 

6A and 6S 
2C and 2M 
KC and KN 

3A and 3R 
4F and 4S 
KC and KN 

KC and KN 
 

School remains open all week this week.  

When children return to school we ask that they have a drink bottle for water, clearly labelled, as we do not want 

them to drink from the bubblers. They will be able to refill their own water bottles. It is also very important that 

children continue to bring their own hand sanitiser for their own personal use. We do have limited amounts at school, 

however I do understand that some children may react to certain brands.  

Drop off and pick up routines will continue, with K-3 students finishing at 3pm and Years 4-6 finishing at 3:20pm. 

Thank you to parents for cooperating with social distancing.  

We will be updating regularly as the situation unfolds, please check the school website, school app, ClassDojo and 

your emails to stay up to date with what is happening at Dural Public School.   

Thank you for your ongoing support in this matter. 

Kind Regards  

Milly Stone Principal 

19th May, 2020 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/news/latest-news/nsw-students-return-to-the-classroom-full-time

